
 

U.S. Department     

of Transportation 

Public Involvement Comment Card 

Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) are 

conducting a review that will assess compliance with Federal regulations pertaining to the 

transportation planning process conducted by the Coastal Region MPO, the Georgia Department 

of Transportation, Chatham Area Transit, and local governments in the Savannah region. Your 

feedback about the process is an important component of the review. Please fill in your answers 

to the questions below and return this comment card to Joseph Longo at Joseph.Longo@dot.gov 

by Friday, November 29th, 2024. 

 

Name 

Address 

Agency/Group 

 

Do you have adequate opportunity to participate in the Coastal Region MPO 

Transportation Planning Process? 

 

 

 

 

How have you been involved in the Coastal Region MPO Transportation Planning 

Process? 

 

 

 

 

What are your views on the process? 
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